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Director’s Note 

 Dear Western Branch Families, 

   Can you believe there are only 6 week 
left of school?   
I have enjoyed truly LOVED every minute 
of being a part of Western Branch 
Academy and especially being a part of 
your children’s lives and watching them 
grow.  I have decided to pursue 
opportunities closer to my home in 
Virginia Beach.  I will be leaving WBA at 
the end of the school year.   
In saying that, I am pleased to announce 
Miss Christine as the new Director of 
Western Branch Academy effective June 
14th.   
Rosalyn Briales will become Assistant 
Director and continue to teach part time. 
Juliet Wilson will become our Curriculum  
Coordinator and also continue to teach. 
Change can be hard, but I feel change can 
bring growth, fresh ideas and enthusiasm 
to the program.  I am confident they will 
bring this for the school. 
I have enjoyed being a part of this school 
and have enjoyed watching the children 
grow and getting to know all the dedicated 
families at Western Branch Academy, 
With love, 
Miss Cindy 

End of School Year Survey 

Please help us improve our program by 
completing the end of the year school 
survey. We are dedicated to providing a 
quality program for WBA’s children and 
families, and your input helps us 
accomplish this goal.   Surveys will be 
distributed next week. 

In honor of Father’s Day, we will celebrate 
with Donuts for Dad on: 
June 4- (T/TH Dad’s only) 8:00 
June 5- All Dad’s have a donut with your 
child on your way to work  

Donuts for Dad 

Spring Tea 

Thursday, May 9-Miss Juliet’s T/TH class 
@ WBA (9:00) 
Friday, May 10- All other classes at 
Westside Church (9:00) 

PK4 & Kindergarten 

Graduation 
Our Graduation is Friday, June 7th  for the 
PK4 at 10:00 at Westside Church.  The 
Kindergarten graduation will be held on 
Tuesday, June 4thon the Spirit of Norfolk 
prior to boarding. Invitations will be sent 
out soon. 

Spring 

Program 

WBA’s Annual Spring Program will take 
place on Monday, May 20th at Westside 
Church. The schedule for the evening is as 
follows: 
• 5:00pm- Miss Carol 
                   Miss Rosalyn 
                   Miss Juliet 
• 6:00pm-  Miss Jennifer 
                   Miss Victoria 
                   Miss Sunshine 

Summer Camp Dates 
Our Summer Camp Meet and Greet is on 
Monday, June 10  from 5:30-6:00pm. The 
last day of school is Thursday, June 13th. 
WBA will be closed on Friday, June 14h. 
Camp will begin on Monday, June 17th. We 
look forward to seeing you all for a fun-
filled summer at WBA!  
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